
 

Location:  4000 Lancaster Drive NE, Salem, OR 

Mailing Address:  PO Box 14007, Salem, OR 97309-7070 

Financial Aid:  503.399.5018 * financialaid@chemeketa.edu chemeketa.edu 

 

 

Federal Work-Study Information 

Federal Work-Study is a type of financial aid that allows you to work in a part-time job to earn some 

of your financial aid funding.  Not all students qualify for Federal Work-Study and Chemeketa 

receives a limited amount of Federal Work-Study annually from the US Department of Education.  If 

you were not offered Federal Work-Study and wish to be considered for the fund if additional 

funding becomes available, contact the Financial Aid Office to be placed on the Federal Work-Study 

wait list. 

If you have accepted Federal Work-Study as part of your financial aid package, the Chemeketa 

Financial Aid Office will email you more information about finding a Federal Work-Study job 

shortly before the start of your first term. 

It is your responsibility to use the information we send you to look for and apply for a Federal 

Work-Study job if you wish to earn your Federal Work-Study award.  You will not receive the 

Federal Work-Study funding unless you find a job and work. 

You will be paid monthly based on the number of hours you worked and your hourly pay rate.  Your 

paycheck is delivered directly to you for you to use to help pay your educational costs. 

 


